
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
You know us as an industrial specialist in a number of disciplines: energy, power and light systems and welding, 
cutting, lifting, hoisting and equipment. We have always prided ourselves on offering you a great range of 
equipment and advice too. At a time convenient for you, 24/7. 
 

Rebranding the Abird companies 
We have been part of Boels Rental since December 2017, a development that has made it possible for us to 
invest even more in new equipment, which makes availability even better too, and in taking our specialist 
knowledge to an even higher level. All in all, we are now in the best position possible to provide you with the right 
advice for your needs and enable you to benefit from access to a wider range of rental and purchase items. 
 
Abird B.V. and its sister companies Burki Lastechniek, De Wit Las- en snijtechniek and Kamphuis Lastechniek 
merged on 1 September 2018. This makes us the Boels Group industrial specialist. To ensure that customers 
know this, we started to use the name Abird B.V. at all of our Dutch branches with effect from 1 September 2018. 
You will come across our new logo everywhere too; it represents the developments outlined above. The other 
companies have now ceased to exist. 
 

 
  
  
  

Updating company details 
As you might expect, the recent merger has resulted in a number of changes to our name and payment details. 
We would be grateful if you could check your records and, where necessary, update them with the details below 
with effect from 1 September 2018: 
 

Abird B.V.   

Rabobank no. 1372.50.274 VAT no. NL006507062B01 

IBAN: NL77RABO0137250274 Ch. of Comm. Rotterdam: 24148307 

NeXT RABONL2U Invoices: invoices@abird.nl 

 
Abird has a very unique culture, thanks to our specialisms, quality awareness, focus on safety and the service-
mindedness of our people. It is important to us that you are able to rely on the above at all times. We hope that 
you will experience this new step in our journey as positively as we do, as we firmly believe that it will lead to 
further growth and the ongoing improvement of our services. I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 
the business you have placed with us in the past and also to tell you that we hope to be able to continue to serve 
you in the future and help you benefit from these positive developments. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Michel Hogervorst 
Managing Director of Abird    
 


